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I find it appalling that after spending considerable amounts of public money only a few years ago to open this station
that it is now being considered for closure. Living here in Kelvindale is confining enough given that we only have one
bus route coming up Cleveden Road and that is only every half hour during the day and one hour after teatime. I use
the train almost daily and it is packed particularly at peak times and in the evenings. It is also the station for kids from
Cleveden secondary school travelling to other stations on this route.
Closing this and other stations on this route would definitely be a retrograde step for the people living in Kelvindale
and surrounding areas and it has been proven that the numbers using the train has in fact increased over last year.

Agnes A. Barrett
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